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We are working on a collaborative basis with the promoters of the land to the north of Welwyn Road, which site is allocated under Policy HERT3 for 
a minimum of 300 dwellings.   

The preparation of an overarching masterplan for the two sites is required by the council, which matters we are discussing with them and their officers.  
We have also met with the Hertford Steering Group which has been set up by the Council to better understand the relationship between the two sites.  
This includes in relation to traffic and drainage.  

With this in mind, the same highway and drainage consultants have been instructed to act in relation to both sites.  This provides for a greater degree 
of certainty and continuity in providing for these new urban extensions.

Next Steps
Timeline

PRE-APPLICATION
SUBMISSION

MAY 2018

FIRST SALES
JANUARY 2020

COMPLETION
OCTOBER 2024

WE ARE HERE

START ON SITE
APRIL 2019

PUBLIC 
CONSULTATION

FULL APPLICATION
SUBMISSION 

AUGUST 2018

•         Please let us have any comments by Friday 20th July 2018. 
 
•         All comments will be reviewed and any necessary amendments will be 		
		    made to the scheme as a result.
 
•         Further meeting(s) and dialogue East Herts District Council and 
          Hertfordshire County Council.
 
•         A detailed planning application is expected to be submitted in 
          August/September 2018.
 
•         The Council will advertise the application and will undertake their own
           statutory consultation process.
 
•         The application is likely to be determined by the Council end 2018, subject
          to Local Plan progress and other planning considerations. 
 
•         If planning permission is granted, development could start on site Spring 
          2019. It is likely to take up to approximately 4 years to complete 
          the development.

Your Feedback would be welcome!
 
Please let us have any comments by Friday 20th July 2018. 
 
Please use the forms provided and hand them in today or please take them 
home with you and send to the address on the form:
 
Croudace Hertford Consultation
c/o
Woolf Bond Planning, 
The Mitfords, 
Basingstoke Road, 
Three Mile Cross, 
Reading, 
RG7 1AT
 
 
Alternatively you may submit your comments by email to: 
office@woolfbond.co.uk
 
For further information please go to http://hertford.croudacehomes.co.uk

What Happens Next? How to Respond 


